12/28/66.

Dear Dr. Bayer:

You have indeed been most kind in your prompt return of the identity of the gorgonian as Eugorgia ampla. We greatly appreciate this help, and thank you for it.

I hope that you know a couple of our formers graduate students now there: Gene Corcioran and Carl Oppenheimer.

With thanks again, and best wishes for 1967,

Sincerely,

Denis L. Fox S.I.O. La Jolla, California.



Dr. Frederick M. Bayer Institute of Marine Science University of Miami 1 Rickenbacker Causeway Miami, Florida 33149